City of Bloomfield

Special Meeting

May 27, 2010

6:30 P.M.

Mayor Scott Staggs called the meeting to order. Those present were: Tom Bischof, Patricia Wilson and Michele Douglas. Donna Deardorff was absent.

Ald. Bischof stated he had talked with Mike Radake from Van-de-Ven, the City’s audit firm and he stated that the water/sewer department account should be separated from the general revenue fund. Ald. Bischof stated he would get with the city clerk and Mike Watkins, the City bookkeeper to get this put in place for the 2010-2011 budget year.

The city clerk went over the proposed revenues for the next budget year.

The next budget meeting was set for June 7, 2010 at 6:30 p.m.

With nothing further to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.

Minutes recorded by:____________________________

                    Tonja Haubold, City Clerk
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